
TechnipFMC plc: PDMR Notification

June 6, 2017

LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jun. 6, 2017--

Regulatory News:

TechnipFMC plc (“TechnipFMC”) (Paris:FTI) (NYSE:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) announces that as of 2 June 2017 and 5 June 2017, a person
discharging managerial responsibilities has the following interests in TechnipFMC’s ordinary shares.

The notification below has been made in accordance with the requirements of the EU Market Abuse Regulation.

     
1   Details of the person discharging managerial responsibilities/person closely associated
a)   Name   Maryann T. Mannen
2   Reason for the notification
a)   Position/status   Officer



http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20170606006661/en/

